
About notification of shoes type equipment from purchase on April 1, 2018 by 

notification of Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare Insurance Bureau 

It is now necessary to attach a photo of the brace that can be confirmed by the 

patient to actually wear it. 

“Shoe-type orthosis” is an orthosis that covers the foot and is intended for 

treatment such as correction of deformities such as varus and valgus flat feet, and 

reduction of pain and pressure concentration for advanced pathological deformities. 

It is similar to shoes and shoes. 

Those created for the convenience of daily life after symptom fixation are not 

treatment equipment and are not eligible for payment. 

[Notes on photos] 

(1) Please take a picture so that you can see the whole image of the treatment 

equipment 

(2) All purchased treatment equipment including accessories are photographed. 

(3) If there is an insole (or other type of equipment to be inserted into the shoe), it 

must be taken out of the shoe. 

(4) If there are logos, tags (size notation), product numbers, and manufacturer 

notations, they must be photographed. 

The purpose is to confirm whether the receipt and the actual equipment created are 

the same. 

We ask for your understanding and cooperation for proper insurance benefits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


